
Dear House Democratic Leader and House Rules Committee Chair Jennifer Williamson and House Republican Leader 

and House Rules Committee Vice Chair Mike McLane and Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to you in support of HB 2438 
 
This allows a candidate an orderly time to pay a fee should the Secretary of State find that the candidate did not supply the 

required number of valid signatures of valid electors. The request seems to be in support of an orderly process and not 

giving anyone any preference or special allowance. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review my testimony. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Janice Dysinger 
Gresham, OR 97080 
 


